
	

Prescription	and	over	the	counter	medicine	has	the	potential	to	
improve	health	and	well-being.		But	when	not	taken	properly,	it	
can	sometimes	cause	other	health-related	problems.			
	

Please	join	us	and	guest	pharmacist	Kathleen	Moran	for	this	
informative	workshop.	
	

		When:				 Tuesday,	November	22nd	at	9:30	am	
	

		Where:			 The	People’s	Place	Library	
283	Main	Street	
Antigonish	

	

This	event	is	FREE	of	charge	but	seating	is	limited.	Please	
contact	Laurie	Smith’s	office	at	902.863.7369	or	
laurie.smith@nshealth.ca.		The	registration	deadline	is		
Friday,	November	18th.	
	
	

Presented	by:	Did	you	know	…	
	

18.9%	of	Nova	Scotians		
											are	seniors	
	

28%	-	40%	of	all		
											medication	prescribed		
											is	for	seniors	
	

30%	of	all	emergency	room		
												visits	are	drug	related	
	
	


